
From: RANDY JULIE
To: Kourtney Romine
Subject: Re: Snake River Oil and Gas Concerns
Date: Wednesday, June 17, 2020 09:07:11 PM

I believe it is for May 26, 2020 #CC-2020-0GR-01-002

From: Kourtney Romine <kromine@idl.idaho.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, June 17, 2020 1:03 PM
To: RANDY JULIE <taylor56889@msn.com>
Subject: RE: Snake River Oil and Gas Concerns

Hello,

My apologies for not being more clear. Snake River Oil and Gas has submitted two applications for
two separate spacing units. One was submitted on 02/24/20 and has  Docket No. CC-2020-OGR-01-
001 and another application was submitted on May 26, 2020 and has Docket No. CC-2020-OGR-01-
002. Both of these applications are in Payette County. Which Docket/application are you
commenting on?

Thank you,
Kourtney

From: RANDY JULIE <taylor56889@msn.com> 
Sent: Friday, June 12, 2020 11:39 PM
To: Kourtney Romine <kromine@idl.idaho.gov>
Subject: Re: Snake River Oil and Gas Concerns

It was for the Payette County area

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 11, 2020, at 4:26 PM, Kourtney Romine <kromine@idl.idaho.gov> wrote:

﻿
Mr. and Mrs. Taylor,

Thank you for your response.

1- Is this a comment letter on oil and gas or is this directed to one of the active
contested case proceedings?
2- If this is related to one of the contested case proceedings, can you please verify
which one it is?

Docket No. CC-2020-OGR-01-002
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Thank you,
 
Kourtney Romine
Administrative Assistant II
kromine@idl.idaho.gov
 
Idaho Department of Lands
300 N. 6th Street, Suite 103
P.O. Box 83720
Boise, ID 83720-0050
Website: https://ogcc.idaho.gov/
Website: https://www.idl.idaho.gov/
 
 
 

From: RANDY JULIE <taylor56889@msn.com> 
Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2020 04:22 PM
To: Kourtney Romine <kromine@idl.idaho.gov>
Subject: Snake River Oil and Gas Concerns
 
To whom it may concern:
We do not want this company to be allowed to drill and frack in Idaho.
In our studies we have many concerns but one of our highest concerns is the
immense amount of water that needs to be used for this company.
Considering we are an agricultural state, we need CLEAN, AVAILABLE, water for
our
farmers, ranchers, and local citizens.  The needed used methods puts our wells,
rivers, ponds,
personally owned lands, etc. in danger of lack of needed water and contamination
due to the
process they use.  This could also contaminate the very land needed for
livelihoods.
 
Please do not allow any company to do this destruction to Idaho.
 
Respectfully,
Mr. and Mrs. Taylor
Payette, Idaho
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